
Communiqué 
November 5, 2021 

Sharon — Sharon Habanec, Vice President of Culinary Services  

Dining Information for Thanksgiving  

Thanksgiving is Thursday, November 25. While we are unable to welcome family and friends in our dining 

rooms, we would like to make you aware of some options should you choose to dine with us, plan to pick up 

meals or would like to entertain a small group of family members in your apartment.   

 

Dining in the Community Dining Rooms 

 If you are planning on dining in the Manor, Lakes, or North dining room, please let us know by filling 

out a simple form that can be found at the host stations in each community. Please note that this is 

not a reservation but it will help us best plan for the number of Residents planning to dine with us. In 

an effort to minimize wait times, we will be open for the noon meal from 11:30 AM until 2:00 PM and 

advise that you consider dining earlier or later in that time period.   

 If you would like to purchase additional To-Go meals for your guests (maximum of 5 meals), please 

pick up guest meal menus located at the host stations in the community you wish to dine. Have your 

guests select their menu and bring it with you to the dining room on Thanksgiving Day. Our culinary 

team will fill your guest orders at that time. 

 

Thanksgiving Meal Catered Option 

 Our Cultural Center Catering department will be preparing Thanksgiving meal basics (turkey, stuffing, 

mashed potatoes and gravy) for purchase and pick-up by Residents. The catered option requires a  

6 portion minimum. Contact Jen White, Catering Services Manager, for menu pricing and pick up  

options. 717.464.6101 | jwhite@willowvalley.org 

 

Please note that Four Seasons is open on Thanksgiving Day. Registration is available by calling 717.464.8415. 

 

As we give thanks for our many blessings this holiday season, we wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. 


